
Submitter: Heather  Waldram  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure: HB3501 

This measure is the absolute wrong way to go about giving our house less members 

of our community dignity. It would be irresponsible for the environment, public health 

and safety for all our inhabitants. Please do not vote this in to place and work harder 

to think through a better way to steward us to longer term solutions to improve.  

“We do not inherit this earth from our ancestors but borrow it from our children.” 


